
 

 

 

Journey with the 

Uniting Aboriginal and Islander Christian Congress and the 

Uniting Church of Australia 

 

On behalf of myself Marilyn Garlett (wife of Rev Sealin Garlett AM (dec), 

Sons, Daughters and Grandchildren.  

We are finding it so overwhelming to come to terms with the malice 

and down right disrespect that we are facing all in the name of     

money, greed and worldly materials.  

My Husband, Our Father and Grandfather  gave his time for the 

growth and support of our Community as a whole 

The Uniting Aboriginal and Islander Christian Congress as a holistic 

ministry that serves all people Australia wide. 

There was, and still is a vision for the property at Treasure Rd,          

thus the name Beananging Kwuurt Institute (BKI). 

We do sincerely hope and trust that this vision will come into fruition 

by the grace of God, for the benefit of our Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander people and Future generations to come. We believe that 

with the love and support of our people this will happen. 

There has been so much negativity and lies circulating that had not 

come to light until a week ago, for us as a family to which we were 

absolutely shocked. We pray that all hearts be softened and unity be 

found for the betterment of all concerned. 


